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Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

is conducting an areawide transportation planning 

study in Maitland. This comprehensive study will 

evaluate the existing operations and potential 

roadway improvements for all modes of travel 

such as vehicular, pedestrian, bicycle, and transit 

modes within the study area, focusing on the 

following corridors:  

• U.S. 17-92 (Orlando Avenue) from just south 
of Maitland Avenue to Seminole County Line; 

• State Road (S.R.) 414 (Maitland Boulevard) 
from Lake Faith Drive to the end of the U.S. 17
-92 ramps; and,  

• Maitland Avenue (County Road (C.R.) 427) 
from U.S. 17/92 to Stone Hill Drive. 

The study is being conducted in partnership with 

the City of Maitland, Orange County, LYNX, and 

MetroPlan Orlando to improve multimodal safety, 

operations, and connectivity. The study team will 

engage key stakeholders and community 

members throughout the process to seek input in 

understanding the needs and desires of the 

corridors, as well as to collect feedback on 

potential solutions.  
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